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May 7, 2022
To Whom It May Concern

Re : St. Joseph’s Morrow Park — Name Change

I'am writing to you on behalf of the Alumni Association at Brebeuf College School. For more than 50
years Brebeuf College School and St. Joseph’s Morrow Park have enjoyed a very close and collegial
relationship. Both schools are located in the Bayview & Steeles area of North York. As students at an all-
male Catholic high school, we always considered St. Joseph’s Morrow Park to be our ‘sister school’ and
we enjoyed many joint activities, from school dances to theatrical performances to “Mo-Breb” winter
carnivais and talent nights.

Thousands of Brebeufians have seen their sisters graduate from St. Joseph’s Morrow Park and hundreds
of our alumni have married SJMP graduates. Personally speaking, | am married to a St. Joseph’s alumna,
and count two sisters and two sisters-in-law among the many graduates of St. Joseph’s Morrow Park.

We understand that the name of the school was changed to “St. Joseph Morrow Park” when the new
school building at Bayview & Cummer Avenue was opened in 2020. We further understand that SIMP
alumnae and former staff are asking the Toronto Catholic School Board to officially change the name
back to St. Joseph’s Morrow Park. The Brebeuf Alumni Association is fully supportive of these efforts
to restore the name of this wonderful school to “St. Joseph’s Morrow Park”.

If you require any further information please contact me at fmacgrath@gtigolf.com or 416-518-9394.

ly,

Frank MacGrath
Brebeuf Class of 1982

Chairman, Brebeuf Alumni Association
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